
From: Connor Stack <sirconnorstack@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 11:42 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: CityCouncil <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Dohoney Jr., Milton <MDohoney@a2gov.org> 
Subject: I support West Stadium TC1 rezoning 
 
 
My name is Connor Stack and I live at 1505 Hatcher Crescent in Ann Arbor.  
 
I support the West Stadium TC1 rezoning. This rezoning will increase our housing supply, reduce our reliance on 
cars, reduce water and air pollution, increase walkability and transit ridership, and have many other benefits. 
 
I oppose modifying the TC1 zoning to tailor fit the West Stadium area. Imagine how long it’s going to take to 
rezone ALL of the bad, car-intensive, low-density commercial zoning we have in the city if we do custom zoning 
rules for each and every area. 
 
Please do not allow NIMBY detractors of the rezoning to block or delay desperately needed housing and density in 
our wonderful city. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Connor Stack 
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